
15 November 2023 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Title of Study: Outcomes of liver resection in Hepatitis C virus-related intrahepatic 
cholangiocarcinoma: a systematic review and meta-analysis 
 
This letter is to confirm that the statistical review of the study was performed by the 
first author, and has been reviewed by myself, with a Masters in Clinical 
Investigation and trained in biostatistics. Attached is a copy of my certificate. 

 
Please contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Vishal G Shelat 
MBBS, MMed (Gen Surg), FRCS, FAMS, MCI (NUS) 
Senior Consultant 
Department of General Surgery, Tan Tock Seng Hospital 


